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From: MLearner [mailto:mzlearner@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 1:53 PM
To: Deno, Sandy
Subject: Stranded Cost Recovery issues

As this has yet not been posted on the docket, I am resubmitting . If there is another address I should
use, please let me know that.

Many thanks,
Marilyn Learner

Dear Ms. Deno,

Please post this link on the lRl5-124 Docket. I believe it is relevant to that investigation, and the PUC
should be made aware of its content.

Thank you,
Marilyn Learner

FERC Should Not Assist Stranded Cost Recovery I Competitive Enterprise Institute

https://cei.org/outreach-regulatory-comments-and-testimony/ferc-should-not-assist~stranded-cost
recovery


